RAC Financial Sub-Committee 

2550 N. Esplanade ( Cuero, Texas77954 ((361)275-0521(Fax: (361)275-3999

2010 RAC-Needs Assessment

Dear EMS or Hospital Provider:
The Financial Sub-Committee for RAC / TSA-S is requesting your need assessment list.  Your response in a timely manner is appreciated.


I am requesting that you, as a provider, send me your request for training needs, education, equipment or other items that you may need. Please keep your request reasonable. With the number of hospitals and providers in our RAC it will not take long to spend the allocated amount. In order for a request to be considered, it must be in the format below with all of the information provided. If the amount of request does not exceed the money on hand then we will simply purchase the equipment. However if the request exceed this amount we have a committee on hand to determine the needs and distribute the funds as fairly as possible.

***Request must be returned in order to be considered.***
Organization making request:__________________________________________

	Item Order #
	Description
	Source \ Company
	Phone #
	Contact Person
	Price

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	


Please mail, fax or E-mail your request to:

Freddie Solis

2550 N. Esplanade

Cuero, Tx.  77954

361-275-0521 (office)

361-275-3999(fax)

freddies@cuerohosp.org






Golden Crescent RAC 

TSA-S


